
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Saturday, June 22, 2024 

 

CONTACT:  Lieutenant Steve Shebloski at (619) 531-2275 or sshebloski@pd.sandiego.gov  
 

Police Investigate Suspicious Death of Male in Serra Mesa      
 

San Diego – On June 22, 2024, at approximately 2:42 p.m., the San Diego Police 
Communications Center received a call from a concerned citizen regarding a deceased 
male in the west alley of 2800 Greyling Drive in the Serra Mesa Neighborhood of San 
Diego. Officers from Eastern Division and personnel from the San Diego Fire-Rescue 
Department were immediately dispatched and arrived within minutes.  Upon arriving 
they located an obviously deceased male in the alley. Due to the unusual circumstances 
surrounding the death of the male and in an abundance of caution, San Diego Police 
Homicide Detectives were called to the scene to investigate.  

It is still early in the investigation, and little is known about the circumstances leading 
up to the male’s death. However, it does appear the male died at a different location and 
his body was left in the alley by an unknown person(s). It is unclear at this time what the 
exact events were that led up to the male’s death or why his body was left at the location 
where he was found. At this time, Detectives are still in the process of examining 
physical evidence from the scene, attempting to locate and interview witnesses and 
canvassing the area for surveillance footage that might provide more insight into the 
events leading up to the male’s death or his body being left in the alley.  

At this time, the male has not been identified but he is believed to be a Hispanic male in 
his 30’s or 40’s. The exact cause of death and confirmation of the male’s injuries are 
pending further examination by the San Diego County Medical Examiner’s Office.  

This is an active and ongoing investigation. Anyone with information regarding this 
incident is asked to call the San Diego Police Homicide Unit at (619) 531-2293 or Crime 
Stoppers at (888) 580-8477.  

 
### 


